
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Mayor and Councillors 
 
FROM: M W Staite, Corporate Services Manager 
 
DATE: 19 June 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Submission Schedules 
 

 
Purpose 
 
To give consideration to 2008/2009 draft Annual Plan submissions. 
 
Discussion 
 
Council has over the course of the draft annual plan, received some 1,103 
submissions. Major topics of note were on the proposed community board targeted 
rate (859), Tata Beach UDA (18), Kaiteriteri Road (18), Port Tarakohe (39), Motueka 
Recreation Centre (11). 
 
Consideration was given at the workshop of 17 June 2008 to any new rating requests 
and other issues raised by submitters. The discussions at the workshop have formed 
the basis for the staff reports you have before you today. 
 
Recommendation 
 
That Council confirms that all submissions received have either been incorporated 
within the final annual plan, declined, or will be referred to a future committee for 
further consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
Murray Staite 
Corporate Services Manager 
 
 
 


